
Hi, we are team Fear & Freedom.

This week, we focused on uniting the games scenes into a 

single game as well as adding UIs, animations and more 

details about market simulation. 

Next week, we want to test the actual game play to find 

out which part of the game is working and which is not. 

In that way, we hope we can conduct the play test at next 

next week. 

Thank you very much and enjoy our main character’s 

screenshots. 
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